Shades of Green®
on WALT DISNEY WORLD® Resort		                                       An Armed Forces Recreation Center	

[bookmark: _GoBack]January 2024
Important Notice: Upcoming Roofing Project at Shades of Green

Dear Valued Guests,

We hope this message finds you well.  As part of our ongoing commitment to providing you with the best possible experience, we want to inform you of an upcoming roofing project at Shades of Green that may impact your stay.

Project Details:

· Commencement Date: 22 January 2024
· Scope: The roofing project will involve necessary maintenance and upgrades to ensure our guests' continued comfort and safety.
· Duration: While we aim to complete the project as swiftly as possible, it may extend over a period of 18 months.
Minimizing Impact on Your Stay:

· Noise Mitigation: Our team will try to carry out the work during daytime hours (0900-1700), minimizing noise disruptions during your restful hours.
Your Feedback Matters: We value your comfort, and your satisfaction is our top priority.  If you encounter any concerns during your stay, please do not hesitate to contact our front desk.  Your feedback is instrumental in helping us enhance our services.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this period.  Our team is committed to making this project as seamless as possible, and we are confident that the improvements will contribute to an even more enjoyable experience at Shades of Green.

Thank you for choosing Shades of Green as your preferred destination.  We look forward to serving you with the exceptional hospitality that defines our commitment to your comfort and satisfaction.

Warm regards,

The Shades of Green Team
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